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Kate Cook

Math professor Kate Cook was granted tenure during the Clark
College Board of Trustees meeting on June 14.

Cook earned her bachelor’s degree in mathematics and education
at Principia College in Illinois and her master’s degree in
mathematics at California State University, East Bay. She has
previous teaching experience at Portland Community College and
began teaching at Clark as an adjunct in 2008.

Cook’s  involvement  at  Clark  includes  leading  the  Core  to
College Grant team, serving as the course coordinator for
statistics  courses  in  the  Mathematics  Department,  and
presenting mathematics worksheet ideas at local and national
conferences.

“I try to meet the student at their level and encourage them
forward to new confidence and ability in math,” said Cook, who
lives in Vancouver. “I’ve found that a bit of humor helps make
that rocky path more enjoyable.”

Tenure is awarded by the college’s Board of Trustees based on
professional  excellence  and  outstanding  abilities  in  their
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disciplines.  The  granting  of  tenure  is  based  on  the
recommendations  of  tenure  review  committees  to  the  vice
president of instruction, which are then forwarded to the
president, who presents a final recommendation to the Board of
Trustees.  Recommendations  are  based  on  self-evaluations,
tenure  review  committee  evaluations,  student  evaluations,
supervisory  evaluations,  and  peer  evaluations.  The  final
decision to award or withhold tenure rests with the Board of
Trustees.


